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1 October 2024 
 
David Edmund   
fyi-request-28517-446dc77a@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Kia ora David 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-035430 
Thank you for your request of 25 September 2024, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Could you provide ACC motorcycle revenue for the years 2008 and 2010 
 
ACC’s finance team only receives gross totals for licence fee levies. It also receives data for Motorcycle 

Safety Levy revenues.  

These total licence levies include the Motor Vehicle and Motorcycle Licence Levy. However, based on data 

provided from ACC’s actuaries, our finance team has estimated the total Motorcycle Licence Levy revenue. 

Please note that variable rates by class came into effect in 2011. Therefore, data by class is unable to be 

provided. The data includes both petrol and non-petrol vehicles. 

 

              Year Total 

($000) 

         Mopeds Motorcycles up to and 

including 600cc 

Motorcycles 601cc and 

over 

2008   7,828 
N/A 

2010 15,819 

 
As this information may be of interest to other members of the public  
ACC may publish a copy of this response on ACC’s website. All requester data, including your name and 
contact details, will be removed prior to release. The released response will be made available 
www.acc.co.nz/resources/#/category/12  
 
If you have any questions about this response, please get in touch 
You can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.  
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Christopher Johnston 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement 
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